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In this new series, we aim to highlight the different areas of our FFWPU-UK Community Website. In this 

first article, we look at the "Sermons" section of the website. 

 

The "Sermons" section can be found through the blue "Worship" box or in the "Ministries" drop-down 

menu. Then click on "Sermons" to access the page. 

 

The "Sermons" page features sermons given across our communities, with the latest sermons being at the 

top of the page. The page also acts as an archive of sorts, which allows our membership to easily access 

sermons given in the past. 

 

Currently, the page allows you to access past services from the North Of Thames community; both the 

services held in Hatch End and Lancaster Gate. 

 

Furthermore, you can also look back on National Services from 2020, 2021 and 2022. 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

If there is a sermon you would like to include on the page, get in touch with: pr@ ffwpu,org,uk or 

comms@ ffwpu,org,uk. 

 

 

 


